
Wartburg’s Chairman of the Foundation Board
Receives Distinguished Trustee Award
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Wartburg’s Chairman of the Foundation Board,
Dr. Nicholas Cicchetti, Affectionately called “Dr.
Nick”, recently received the 2018 Distinguished
Trustee Award

MOUNT VERNON, NY, USA, May 22, 2018
/EINPresswire.com/ -- Wartburg’s Chairman of
the Foundation Board, Dr. Nicholas Cicchetti,
Affectionately called “Dr. Nick”, recently
received the 2018 Distinguished Trustee Award
from United Hospital Fund – Tribute to Hospital
and Health Care Trustees celebration.  Dr.
Nick’s award was given in honor of his
leadership and service to Wartburg.  The
evening was dedicated to recognizing the
dedication and leadership of the volunteer
leaders who govern not-for-profit hospitals,
nursing homes, and home care organizations
throughout the New York metropolitan region.
“I’m truly honored and humbled to be a
recipient of such a great award” said Dr.
Cicchetti. 


Wartburg’s President and CEO, Dr. David J.
Gentner explained with great enthusiasm his
reasons for nominating Dr. Cicchetti, “Dr.
Cicchetti’s diverse professional background and history with our organization make him a inimitable
boardmember and we congratulate him on this honor,” said Dr. David Gentner, Wartburg’s President
and CEO.  “We appreciate his guidance and thoughtful deliberation as we continue to evolve to meet
the care and housing needs of seniors in this region.”


Dr. Cicchetti’s diverse
professional background and
history with our organization
make him a inimitable board
member and we congratulate
him on this honor.”

David Gentner

Dr. Nicholas Cicchetti is a loyal steward of Wartburg’s mission,
values and strategic assets.  A board member since 2005, Dr.
Cicchetti began his career at Wartburg as a part-time security
guard.  Fast forward thirty years he is currently the Chairman
of Wartburg’s Foundation, the supporting endowment for
Wartburg’s programs and services.
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